
                                                                             

 

                    

02 January 2025 

 

VERIFICATION OF EXCLUSIONS 

 

Inline Plastics Corp.’s primary sheet suppliers have provided notification that their material(s) do not contain any food 

substances or products listed in Regulation EU 1169/2011.  They provide Inline with a list of exclusions for their product. 

Inline Plastics Corp. does not introduce any materials/ingredients during the converting process of raw materials to 

thermoformed containers. 

It is attested that any chemicals in question have been verified and found on the list of exclusions provided from vendors 

and do not exceed the reportable threshold of 0.1%. 

Customers must make their own determination that the use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in the 

intended applications. 

This certificate is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 

previous certificates that might otherwise be effective. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie VanBennekom 

Corporate Quality and Compliance Manager 

Inline Plastics Corp. 


